
MINUTES 

BUDGET WORK SESSION 

August 13, 2024 

 The Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Bertrand, Nebraska held a Budget Work Session 

on Tuesday, August 13, 2024, at the Village Hall by publishing in the Holdrege Daily Citizen on August 8, 

2024 and posting at the First State Bank, Post Office, and Village Office. The agenda for the work session 

was kept continuously at the office of the Village Clerk. Present were Chairman TJ Wilcox and Trustees 

Lucas Evans, Jason McNierney, and Brian Schroeder. Absent, Robert Dahlgren. 

 The Chairman opened the work session at 7:24 PM and publicly stated to all in attendance that a 

copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act was available for review and indicated the location of such 

copy posted in the room where the meeting was being held. 

 The Board reviewed the proposed budget for the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year with the Village 

Clerk/Treasurer, Lori Vinzant. The Board agreed to recommend the budget as amended at the Budget 

Hearing to be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2024 at 6:00 PM. 

 The Budget Work Session adjourned at 7:33 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

              

Lori Vinzant, Village Clerk/Treasurer    TJ Wilcox, Chairman of the Board 


